
Bert A. Betts, c.p a.
TREASURER

STATE OF CALIFORNIA
OFFICE OF THE

SACRAMENTO 95609

May 4, 1965

Dear Jane:

I am writing to express my congratulations 
on your victory in being the first woman 
member of the Oxnard Union High School Disi!rict 
Board of Trustees.

I am positive that the problems of 
growth that are facing Ventury County in 
the years ahead will be a great challenge 
to you and your fellow-members of the School 
Board. I know that you will do an outstanding 
job.

Best of luck in the future.

Sincerely,

Bert A. Betts 
State Treasurer

Mrs. Jane Tolmach
Oxnard, California


